
From: Chad Vogel
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: Request for Extension of Liquor License for Small Change LLC 4102 Monona Drive
Date: Saturday, May 2, 2020 1:40:14 PM

Jim,

Do to the pandemic I would like to request one more extension as we clearly will not be able to open by May 3rd.
Our new projection is to open sometime in June if it is allowed and we feel safe to do so.

Thanks,

Chad Vogel
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